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Kumar Nita

From: Bill Cross <Bill@wvcross.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 04, 2017 10:40 AM

To: SBT Exhibits

Subject: SB 474

Testimony  Opposing SB 474 
 
I oppose repealing the continuing education requirement for Licensed Landscape Construction Professionals. 
 
It is important that landscape professionals be aware of changes in the industry and in State 
regulations.  Invasive plant species and pest control are constantly evolving.  Technology makes strides at 
break neck speeds.  For the sake of public safety, professionals must be up to date with ever changing issues.  
 
It is not a tremendous a burden to require a licensed professional to complete 8-16 hours of continuing 
education every two years.   
 
Sincerely,      
 
 Bonnie Bruce  Member of APLD,  
  FIIDA, LEED AP, Master Gardener 

 
     503-929-5502  www.celilogardens.com 
   439 SE Gilham Ave.  
   Portland OR  97215 
 


